
Site Council 9/14/17 

 

 

Members:  

Steven Fuller- Principal 

Melisa Smock- Classified 

Jean Hall-Grandparent 

Michelle Stone- Teacher 

 

New Business:  

Site Council meet new principal, Steven Fuller. Site Council discussed what site council has 

looked like in the past year and what site would like to see in the upcoming year.  

Site Council discussed the school newsletter. Last year it was discussed to put a section for 

parent help tips; site would like to see this start this year. It was also brought up to do a 

volunteer appreciate section in the newsletter. We could add a quote for the volunteers. 

Maybe several volunteers at once. This would be a great place to put any volunteer 

opportunities.   

Site discussed how teachers and school could effectively be in contact with parent and 

students. InTouch is the district wide system that the school can get in touch with families. 

InTouch has the ability to voice message, text and email.   

Mr. Fuller has been working with district office to offer higher level of math to students. This 

will be done via virtual classroom at Hidden Valley High School.  

Wine Rune 9/23/17- fundraiser for STEM activities. 

Applegate will have the Portland Opera coming to perform, “The Magic Flute” on November 

15th, 2017. 

Site Council will look into parent involvement activities, like Love and Logics, Literacy Night, a 

Science Night and a Career Night.  

 

 

 


